Highway Superintendent Monthly Report

Highway Superintendent Report: 01/18/2022: Richard Meilleur

We have spent the majority of our time plowing and sanding winter
roads.

We had 1 truck down for 2 weeks and it is fixed and back in service
now. As of today, all plow trucks are up and running.

| have ordered 75 tons of salt on January 11" as almost all our mixed
salt and sand are gone.

We have cleaned up most of the downed trees from the 2 windstorms
in December.

We have cut several large dead trees on the Belleville Road and
cleaned up the debris.

| have trucking set up with Herb French to pick up the Athey Force
Feed Loader we are buying. It should be here within the next week.

| am working on getting quotes on a new outdoor wood boiler. | have
2 quotes that average around $21,000.00 installed. | will be looking at
more options in the next month.

We have had a productive start to the year, and | would like to thank
the men and Larry White for a smooth transition.



